
 

Provide Hinsdale Central Seniors a  

Safe & Memorable Post-Prom Experience 

Why Post Prom? 

- A tradition started over a decade ago to ensure that Seniors can continue making memories 

after Prom in a fun and safe environment 

- Students set sail on Lake Michigan on the Odyssey for hours of dancing, food and beverages, 

and the making of TikTok videos (they are escorted directly from Prom in busses with security 

personnel and chaperones) 

- Hinsdale Police support this event as the single most impactful event in keeping students 

safe after Prom and report fewer student incidents 

- Over 85% of Prom goers attended Post Prom in 2023 

Donations of any size help underwrite the cost for this year and Post Prom for the classes of 2025 

and beyond. This is the first fundraising outreach since 2020.  

 $1,000 #BringYourFire Sponsorship 

- Special Recognition in all Post Prom communication seen by all senior students and families 

- Featured in PTO Weekly eBlast sent to over 3,000 current, past, and future Hinsdale Central 

families 

- Dedicated Social Media Post (2) 

- Logo in a prominent spot in all emails and Post Prom communications 

- Logo on Post Prom registration page 

- Sponsor recognition in a 4- color Hinsdalean print and online ad 

- Underwrites two Post Prom tickets for students in need 

$750 Red Devil Nation Sponsorship 

- Special Recognition in all Post Prom communication is seen by all senior students and families 

- Featured in PTO Weekly eBlast sent to over 3,000 current, past, and future Hinsdale Central 

families 

- Dedicated Social Media Post (2) 

- Logo in a prominent spot in all emails and Post Prom communications 

- Logo on Post Prom registration page 

- Sponsor recognition in a 4- color Hinsdalean print and online ad 

- Underwrites a Post Prom ticket for a student in need 



 

$500 Bus Sponsorship  

- Underwrites the cost to safely transport students from Prom to Post Prom 

- Poster w/logo or Sponsors’ name on bus 

- A dedicated social media Post (1) 

- Logo in all emails and Post Prom communications sent directly to Senior students & parents 

- Featured in PTO Weekly eBlast sent to over 3,000 current, past, and future Hinsdale Central 

families 

- Logo on Post Prom registration page 

- Sponsor recognition in a 4- color Hinsdalean print and online ad 

$250 Chaperone Sponsorship  
- Underwrites the cost for secure supervision while students enjoy their Post Prom experience  
- A dedicated social media Post (1) 

- Logo in all emails and Post Prom communications sent directly to Senior students & parents 

- Featured in PTO Weekly eBlast sent to over 3,000 current, past, and future Hinsdale Central 

families 

- Logo on Post Prom registration page 

- Sponsor recognition in a 4- color Hinsdalean print and online ad 

$100 Donation 

- A social media post 

- Featured in PTO Weekly eBlast sent to over 3,000 current, past, and future Hinsdale Central 

families 

- Recognition in a 4- color Hinsdalean print and online ad  

- A donation of $100 will pay for a ticket for a student in need  

Donations of any amount are appreciated! 

Visit hcpto.org/post-prom-donation/ to make an online donation. Checks can be made out to “HCHS 

PTO”, and can be mailed to 5500 Grant St. Hinsdale, IL 60521. Please note “Post Prom” in the memo 

of the check so that the funds can be allocated to this event.  

If applicable, please send your logo to prom@hcpto.org  

Questions? Please reach out to Heather Jashnani (HC Post Prom Committee Chair) at 

prom@hcpto.org. We thank you for your consideration of support for this worthwhile event for our 

students. 

 

 

 

The Hinsdale Central Parent Teacher Organization is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, donations are tax-

deductible to the extent of the law. 
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